
 

     
  Beginning Strings 
 ​     Info for 2019-2020    

 
 
 

Current 3rd and 4th grade students:  
Do you want to learn to play the Violin, Viola, Cello, or String Bass?  

 
The LOSD Beginning Strings classes are open to 4th and 5th grade students during the 2019-2020 school year. 

Students receive specialized instruction from a highly qualified staff of professional string players.  
 

Classes meet after school on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays during the school year.  
3:15 - 4:15 p.m. on Tuesdays and Wednesdays, 2:30 - 3:30 p.m. on Thursdays 

Transportation is provided from each elementary school school to string class location. 
 
 

Beginning String Orientation Meetings will be held at​ ​Lakeridge Junior High Cafeteria​: 

Tuesday, MAY 7 from 7:00PM - 8:00PM 
Saturday, MAY 18 from 9:30 - 10:30 AM 

Students are welcome and encouraged to try out each string instrument! 
 

Can’t make it to either meeting? Don’t worry! ​  
If you can’t attend a meeting, ​you can still register ​for Beginning Strings through Community Schools. 

Plan on attending our fall orientation meeting on Tuesday, September 3rd. 
 

Please register by June 15, 2019 to ensure your spot. 
Registration is first come, first served - limited availability for String Bass and Cello 

 
Thank you! 
 
Kristina Stingle  
stinglek@loswego.k12.or.us 
District Elementary Strings Coordinator 


